August 30, 2024

SEPTEMBER upcoming Events and Reminders ﬁfﬁp@ﬁ S

Sept.2  There willbe NO SCHOOL Monday, September 2

in observance of Labor Day. Students will return to school on Tuesday, September 3,
2024. Enjoy your long weekend!

2024-25 MEVSD District Calendar

PTO is excited to kick off the new school year!! Please welcome our new officers:

\] President: Jennifer Diamond, Vice President: Carole Hanson, Secretary: Vanessa Long &
Treasurer: Megan Krombach

B! If you are interested in volunteering or have any questions for the Creekview PTO, you may
contact them by email: creekviewpt hoo.com.

September 9 ~ October 4: C/Idr /@_g{jon (d(dp PTO Fall Fundraiser

Be on the lookout for Fall Fundraiser Details!!
Our PTO will be launching our Charleston Wrap Sales on September 6.
Prizes will be given to top sellers. Full details and the link to place online orders is Coming Soon!

Sept. 9: PTO Meeting / 4:00 p.m. / Creekview Media Center

Following monthly meetings will take place the 1st Monday of each month at 4:00 pm in the
Creekview Media Center.

Follow the Creekview PTO on Facebook at Creekview PTO for updated information and events.

Kroger Community Rewards / Boxtops for Education

Kroger Rewards: If you have a Kroger Plus Card, you can enroll in the Kroger Community
Rewards Program and help raise money for the Creekview Intermediate PTO (ref. # 25108).
If you were previously enrolled, you must re-enroll each year.

kroger

[} 11
rewards

Boxtops for Education: Box Tops for Education is another great way to
help raise funds for the Creekview Intermediate PTO. Box Tops are found on many
General Mills products and worth $.10 each, and it is so easy to earn points. Just
download the box top app (Google Play or App Store) onto your phone, select Creekview
Intermediate PTO, then scan your receipt everytime you shop.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-sHhfpgdbez_mY7KjKDgfdoSuIEfBhW-/view?usp=sharing
mailto:creekviewpto@yahoo.com

Sept. 18 FALL SCHOOL PICTURES - SMILE :)

Student Fall Pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 18th. Picture packet/order forms with
complete details will be sent home with students soon. Complete the form and return with payment. The
order form envelope should be returned to school on Wednesday, September 18th. Please do not send
picture money prior to picture day.

Parents also have the option of ordering school pictures online by going to www.mylifetouch.com. Just input
Picture Day ID: EVTK4M3HJ
Online orders may be made anytime - no need to wait until picture day. Picture Day Order Form

PARENT VOLUNTEERS: We are looking for 4 parent volunteers to help out with fall picture day! If you are
interested, please contact Mrs. Coder in the Creekview office at (937) 578-6601. Each volunteer will receive
a voucher toward their student’s fall pictures. Volunteers must have a Screenpointe on file with our
Board of Education.

Online Yearbook Orders OPEN:
To order your 2024-25 Creekview Yearbook, just go to
ybpay.lifetouch.com and input Yearbook ID Code: 6892825

Sept. 18 PTO “Dine to Donate” at Eda’s Italian Ice & Gelato
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Sept. 20: NO SCHOOL for Students! ; Develo|>ment Day

There will be NO SCHOOL for students on Friday, September 20,
2024, due to a scheduled Staff Professional Development Day.
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CHOIR SIGN UPS!
)

n A5n A
! 4 2od Hey Kids! It's time to sign up for the CREEKVIEW CHOIR! Please use the link

below to put your name on the choir list. The first practice will be after school on
Monday, September 30th. You must be on the list to attend. Let’'s have a
GREAT vyear of singing!! See Mrs. McGuire with any questions!

CHOIR SIGN UP LINK

Add Your Voice



http://www.mylifetouch.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1azM3Je6JgVscu7jliGeaEz0MCd53vYRW/view?usp=sharing
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/
https://edasitalianice.com/menu/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJBTpBUgxV-XeJ12F601ZaQqFV7Ffp7oHwkcujra2D5aBzcw/viewform

From the Physical Education Department: Mrs. Pickrell is asking for donations for
any new, gently used or old soccer balls that are no longer needed at your home. Any
donations will be greatly appreciated for our 5th grade soccer unit. Thanks so much!

>

Unified Arts Department - Recess Clubs Schedule

Our unified arts department is offering clubs during recess this year. This is a great opportunity for
students to make new friends based on shared interests. Club offerings will change every six weeks. The
current schedule is as follows.
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* ECollect Electronic Back to School Forms 2024-2025

If you have not submitted your required “Back to School” information via your
PowerSchool Parent Portal, please log in to your parent account and complete
them now. It is important that we have updated information for each of our
students in the event of an emergency.

If you are unable to access your PowerSchool Parent Portal, you can utilize the
“Forgot Username or Password” option. If needed, you can contact your
student’s school office (Creekview : 937-578-6600), for help accessing your
account. If you have the PowerSchool App on your phone/tablet, you will need
to utilize a computer or web browser on your phone/tablet as the App will not
allow you to gain access to the required forms. Please click here to access a
helpful guide for completing the “Back to School” online forms.

CLICK HERE: How to Access your Parent Account

* Emergency Dismissal Information - REQUIRED Form
Please make sure you return the Emergency Dismissal Information Form. This form is “required”
for all students attending classes at Creekview Intermediate.

Emergency Dismissal Information Form


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9TFrCjN3fO3lTSnQgkqz9A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmqOCIP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xb2M1RkxXOVpJaTljZkYzYThmc0treEl4NlV6M3hTdGEvdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZLkIrcdkYv_hmVIQbWxjb2RlckBtZXZzZC51c1gEAAAAAQ~~
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FE4vdP8FMxP6EKU6ZlqwzeNet05WPj_q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Hmxxc1jS7_XRpz0DgR7qie5rS80FPPa/view?usp=sharing

* Fees for the 2024-25 School Year:

Fees for 5th grade - $30.00 (Total with ADP Insurance = $55.00)
Fees for 6th grade - $30.00 (Total with ADP Insurance = $55.00)

Optional Chromebook Insurance (ADP) - $25.00 / What is an Accidental Damage Protection Plan
(Chromebooks)? - Click HERE for details

Chromebook Insurance MUST be purchased by Sept. 13, 2024

Fees can be paid by check made out to Creekview Intermediate School (CIS) or by going to EZpay. EZpay
can be found by going to the Marysville School Website at https://www.marysville.k12.o0h.us/ and clicking on
the “Parents” tab at the top. If writing a check, please include your student's name in the memo section of
your check. If paying with CASH, please provide the exact amount. We are unable to make change.

Just a Few IOFFICE » Reminders

* Student Absences

If your student is going to be absent from school, please contact the attendance call line at (937) 578-6615 or
email creekviewattendance@mevsd.us before 9:00 a.m. When notifying the school of your student’s absence
please include the following information:

e Student First & Last Name

e Grade / Team / Homeroom

e Reason for Absence / Expected Return Date

e Your Name and Relationship to Student

Once your student returns to school, please provide the office with a parent note or doctor excuse.

*  Normal School Day Hours
Arrival: Creekview interior doors will open at 8:15 a.m. Students dropped off prior to 8:15 a.m. will not have
access to the building. The tardy bell rings at 8:35 a.m. Students not in their homeroom at 8:35 a.m., will be
marked tardy.
Dismissal: All Creekview students will be dismissed at 3:15 p.m.

* Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up Area

The student drop-off/pick-up area is in the main parking lot in front of the school. Parent vehicles MUST
remain in line and students are to be dropped off and picked up along the main front sidewalk. In order to
keep the traffic flowing, please have your student exit/enter the vehicle quickly and depart in a timely manner..
Students will not be permitted to be dropped off or picked up in the parking area and walk through
traffic. Also, Parents should NOT park in the parking lot and walk over to the pick up line to retrieve
their child.

Parking and Traffic Flow Reminders: As you may know, traffic congestion during the start of school and
dismissal causes gridlock on Creekview Drive. We ask again, that parents and students obey traffic laws,
demonstrate common courtesy, comply with our crossing guards and campus supervisors, and think safety
first!


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-43zLwnnrBw_APPGuqa3F_mqQdT98ZFs/view?usp=sharing
https://www.spsezpay.com/Marysville/ezpay/Login.aspx
https://www.marysville.k12.oh.us/
mailto:creekviewattendance@mevsd.us

* Late Arrivals & Early Dismissals
Late Arrivals: Parents do not need to come into the building when dropping off late students. If your student
is going to be late to school, please drop them off at the main school entrance (A). They need to ring the door-
bell and will be buzzed into the building. Please have them bring their note into the office where we will get
them signed in and off to class.
Early Dismissals: If you need to pick your child up early, please send a note or email (with student’s first
and last name) to school with your child on the day of early pick up. If somebody other than a parent/guardian
will be picking your child up, please include their first & last name in the note (email) signed by the
parent/guardian. We will NOT release your child to ANYONE other than a parent/guardian without proper
notification from the parent/guardian. Upon arrival to pick up, we ask that you ring the bell at the school main
entrance (A) where you will be let into the main office. The office staff will ask to see your (or designated
person picking up) valid ID. Once your (or designated person’s) ID has been verified the person picking up will
be asked to sign the student out in the front office. We will get your student to the office as quickly as possible.

* Students going home different than their “Normal Procedure”
Anytime your child will be going home after school different from their “Normal Procedure”, please send in a
note (or email) to your child’s teacher &/or the front office at Creekviewattendance@mevsd.us . Please
include your child’s first and last name. If somebody other than a parent/guardian will be picking up your
child, please include their name in the note signed by a parent/guardian.
PLEASE NOTE: A bus student cannot take a friend home on the bus unless PRIOR permission is given by
the District Transportation Department.

* Change in Address:

If your permanent residency address has changed, please notify the school office immediately. You will be
required to fill out a change of address form and provide a new proof of residency - The following are
accepted: *current gas, electric or water bill that has your or your spouse’s name and address on it. It can
also be a screen printing of an online gas, electric or water bill as long as the company name, your or your
spouse’s name and address are showing. *Lease or rental agreement SIGNED by both the Landlord and
yourself *Mortgage Statement *signed purchase agreement or settlement statement for a new home. (must
be followed up with a gas, water or electric bill) *If you are living with another family and do not have any of
the above in your name, a Residency Affidavit must be completed, notarized and returned with one of the bills
above in the home owner's name. / Required Change of Address Form (Version en espafiol)

* Text Messaging Service Opt In
Marysville Schools utilizes the SchoolMessenger system to deliver text messages, straight to your mobile
phone with important information about events, school closings, safety alerts and more.

You can participate in this free service *just by sending a text message of “Y” or “Yes” to our school’s short
coder number, 67587.

You can also opt out of these messages at any time by simply replying to one of our messages with “Stop”.

SchoolMessenger is compliant with the Student Privacy Pledge ™, so you can rest assured that your
information is safe and will never be given or sold to anyone.

Text Messaqging Service Flier (Version en espafiol)

Creekview Intermediate Military Families

* x QUR » * Welcome to the 2024-25 school year at Creekview. We are excited to have your

MILITARY 5th or 6th grader with us. If your family is military or have military connections

please let us know so we can better serve our students. Military Families
— K/PS‘_ Questionnaire Link



mailto:Creekviewattendance@mevsd.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rACxNUxbh9ibT8uBd7rNaFGgCNrCF-if/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uH4EU1dBbbVaFA_y0XmCIuiHj3qQKuFl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-5AihgdUkCe9ogWeVx_97KsWXDyiRsO6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-7IAKU32tc-EZTSg3s2QQTaPhfz_LcQ8/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-H4GkDduaZ3TwSBJne0Co3gxSSKIGhiWOidHAVWsGlJk-6A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-H4GkDduaZ3TwSBJne0Co3gxSSKIGhiWOidHAVWsGlJk-6A/viewform

BLESSINGS IN A BACKPACK 2024-25 - e = '«

Your child may be eligible to be a recipient
of the Blessings in a Backpack program
and once the program is implemented, will
receive a bag of non-perishable food every
Friday during the school year. If your child
is currently enrolled in, or if they will be
enrolled in the free or reduced lunch
program for the 2024-2025 school year,
your child is eligible for Blessings in a

MARYSVILLE, OHIO

BLESSINGS IN o
BﬂCKPﬂCK e

"[E] WILL YOU HELP US o
FEED KIDS THIS WEEKEND?

TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE MARYSVILLE
K}) PROGRAM, SCAN THE QR CODE OR VISIT

giving.blessingsinabackpack.org/organizations/MARYSVILLE :

Backpack. Backpacks will be dispensed in

a discreet and caring manner.

This program runs the full school year. There is no cost associated with this program. If you wish for your
child to participate in the program you need to fill out an information sheet (link below). We have also
attached a copy of the 2024-25 Free/Reduced Lunch Application for your convenience.

Blessings in a Backpack Enrollment Letter /| Bendiciones en una carta de inscripcion de mochila

2024-25 Free/Reduced Lunch Application

A Message from the Cafeteria / Food Service Department

It is the mission of Food & Nutrition Services to make a significant contribution to the overall physical and
mental well-being of each student to enable them to participate fully in the education process. This will be
achieved by providing wholesome, high-quality, nutritious, and appetizing school lunches served courteously,
in a sanitary and pleasant cafeteria environment.

This mission will be pursued in the most efficient and cost-effective means possible, in compliance with the
guidelines of the USDA National School Lunch and Breakfast Programs

2024-25 Meal Prices

Breakfast
Elementary $2.00 Reduced $.30*
Intermediate, Middle, High $2.00 Reduced $.00*

Lunch

Elementary: $3.25 Reduced $.40*

Intermediate, Middle, High: $3.50 Reduced $.00*

Milk $.75

*For the 2024/2025 school year the state of Ohio will be paying the reduced-price meals. Students who qualify
for reduced meals will not be charged for a reimbursable breakfast as a reimbursable lunch.

For additional cafeteria news and information - click HERE / (\Version en espaniol)

Look For the next Newsletter to be sent out Friday, September 13, 2024


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zWG-wcYu-V1qZ3WLIkbLuUsmOP1Ha5Ci/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11D8vD_6vd4llCGvEiwkEnS6hKkAHkIUI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xXEUgN6kfyVFS2Ir6cMj7TwW7_8yued4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-Fl74vr-FTfG-i39HMIYfFG9kKKKmnMC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-G2fDsNM0x328bFGmjPwXTaqo8DdFAPZ/view?usp=sharing

